May 04, 2023

Dear iPloy Inc,

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing to notify you of my formal resignation from my role as an Authorization Specialist effective immediately on May 04, 2023. I have been with the company for 3 years and 10 months and I appreciate the opportunities for growth and development you have provided during my tenure. 

Thank you for all of the opportunities for professional and personal development presented to me during my time here. I’ve enjoyed working for you, and appreciate the support you provided me during my time at the company


Sincerely,
Ralph William F. Ramirez
